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MINUTES OF THE SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

SPECIAL MEETING 

OCTOBER 31, 2011 

 

 

PRESENT:  Daniel W. Trabucco (Chairman), Lewis W. Stone (Vice Chairman), Arthur 

P. Boyle, Jr. (Selectman), Edwin J. Thorne (Town Administrator), Russell A. Jenness 

(Police Lieutenant), Sabrina Chilcott (Executive Assistant).  

 

 

4:00 REQUEST TO OFFER CONDITIONAL EMPLOYMENT TO FIVE 

 PERMANENT INTERMITTENT POLICE OFFICERS  

Lieutenant Russell Jenness was present before members of the Board to explain that the 

Civil Service roster list was not granting extensions as a new roster list is being generated 

November 1st and the prescreening that the Town has invested in on their qualified 

candidates will be void if not acted on by the end of the day today. Conditional offers, 

pending medical and physical evaluations must be offered and received by the Human 

Resources division of the Commonwealth to reserve the candidates. Mr. Stone made the 

motion to offer conditional employment to Michael G. Ramsey, Robert M. Christie, 

William W. Marsh, Anthony M. Anderson and Kevin R. Doyle pending medical and  

psychological screening as required. Mr. Boyle seconded. The vote was unanimously in 

favor. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:10 pm. 


